
From: Kester, Tony
To: Hightower, Paula <hightowr@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 12/10/2013 9:35:23 AM
Subject: RE: spreadsheet requisition for Onbase Maintenance invoice

Who uses Onbase? What system?

From: Hightower, Paula
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 6:04 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Pondy, Kevin; Ellison, Ruchelle
Subject: spreadsheet requisition for Onbase Maintenance invoice

Tony,

I have attached a spreadsheet used to calculate the amount of the invoice charged to each account. The accounts
were used last year or the year before. I have updated the charges from the invoice. I am not sure how to go about
changing the account numbers for the current charges. Please update the spreadsheet or on paper and give me a
copy to go by next year.

Thank you,

Paula Hightower
Information Resource Consultant
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9944, Fax 803-734-9887
hightowr@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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